
From: Susan McNamara-Hill <SMcnamarahill@ESSEX.ORG>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 9:31 AM 
To: Andrea Hussey <AHussey@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Dawn Hill-Fleury <hillfleury@gmail.com> 
Subject: [External] Redistricting maps 
 
[External] 

Sending on behalf of Essex/Essex Junction Board of Civil Authority: 

 

Vermont Government Operations Committee: 

 

On February 14, 2022 the Town of Essex and Village of Essex Junction  Board of Civil 

Authorities met to discuss the committee’s latest proposal. 

 

The Board expressed concern that Westford was no longer part of our district as we had 

originally requested, as they do make up a third of our unified school district. 

 

We are recommending that due to the 8-3 deviation that Route 15 to Allen Martin Drive 

and Sand Hill Road to Allen Martin be moved back to 8-1. 

 

We believe the rest of the maps as presented are workable as legislative districts. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to hear our concerns. 

 

Dawn Hill-Fleury, Chair 

Essex Board Civil Authority 
 


